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Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Leo Reggie Nirvan 

Bumblebees Thomas Frankie Rosa 

Caterpillars Fiona Theo Simeon 

Dolphins Violet Lily Zoe 

Sharks Freddie L Annabelle Sophie S 

Stingrays Talia Henry Bella 

Turtles Oliver M Jessica Nathan 

Orcas Jack B Isla Annabel 

Penguins Tilly Ellie-May Riley 

 

We have continued with thinking 
about advent in Worship this week 

and the coming of the special   
baby king.  

This Advent, Lord, come to 

the manger of my heart. 

Fill me with Your presence 

from the very start. 

As I prepare for the holidays 

and gifts to be given, 

Remind me of the gift You 

gave when You sent Your Son 

from Heaven. 

 

 

We are proud to share 
that for the Year 

2021/2022 we have been 
awarded the Your 

School Games GOLD marks award! 

We are very excited to display this        
prestigious award and hope to receive the 

same mark this year!  

Full information about how we were      
assessed is on the school website. 

 

We are very happy to welcome our new    

Family Liaison Officer, Mrs Warburton, 

to All Souls’ Primary School. 

Please find an attached letter from Mrs 

Warburton, introducing herself! 

 

 

The Christmas Post Box is now 

at school, near the school    

office, waiting for your lovely 

Christmas cards to be posted! 

Please remember to write the 

name and class of who the card 

is for on the envelope! 

Please can all children bring a coat to 

school now that the weather has turned 

much colder. 

Bailey attended his grading at 

the weekend and is now a    

yellow belt. Fantastic news! 

 

Primary School 

Admissions for 

September 2023 

Closing date: 

16th January 

2023 

Christmas Plays 

The children are very excited about performing 

their Christmas Plays next week to all of the 

parents!                                                                     

Please ensure you have collected your tickets 

from the school office.  Due to the space in the 

hall, we have had to limit tickets to two tickets 

per family.  


